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BEFORE PPI INPUT
Dear Mr/Mrs 
The HOME BP study team has had the message that you do not want to carry on with the study, but we have found that people can mean different things by this. We hope you don't mind us contacting you just to check what you would like us to do. 
Sometimes in these situations people who do not want to take an active part in the study (e.g. measuring your own blood pressure) are still happy to participate in the study as a whole. In practical terms this means having their blood pressure recorded at a follow-up appointment and/or allowing the study team to review the clinical records for routinely collected data (prescriptions, visits to the surgery and so on). This is very helpful to us as it is just as important to follow-up the people that have withdrawn from the study as it is to follow those that are taking part. 
The follow-up appointments can take place at your GP Practice or a research nurse can visit you at home if that is easier. The visits can be outside of working hours, if that suits you better.
I am writing to ask if you would be happy for us to send you an invitation, in due course, to have your blood pressure recorded 6 and 12 months after you joined the study, and for the research team to review your clinical records.
I would be very grateful if you could fill in the reply form attached, stating your preferences. You can return it in the freepost envelope provided. If you would prefer not to be invited to an appointment or for your records to be reviewed, it is of course absolutely fine and will not affect your care in any way. 
If you would like to talk to someone about the study or the options on the form, you can call the study team on 02380 592234 or 02380 241060.
Thank you very much for all your help with HOME BP, we really appreciate your support,
Yours sincerely

Reply Form

Name: [enter patients name]            ID: [enter patients ID number]

Please answer each of the questions below, before signing the form and returning it in the freepost envelope provided.

1. I am happy to be invited to an appointment to take my blood pressure at home or at my GP Practice 6 and 12 months after I joined the study. 

q Yes			q No
                
1. I am happy for relevant sections of my medical notes to be looked at by individuals from the research team, where it is relevant to me taking part in this research. 

q Yes			q No


Name: ____________________   Signature: ________________   Date:___________

AFTER PPI INPUT: Cathy reduced the letter to one side only, and suggested we have a separate letter for those who had already passed 6-month, so we could tailor it. We followed her advice and the letter was significantly improved.
Dear Mr/Mrs 
We understand that you don’t want to carry on with the HOME BP study. We know that people need to withdraw from studies for lots of reasons. Even if you don’t want to take an active part in the study, for example by measuring your own blood pressure at home, there are still some easy ways that you could help us. We hope you don’t mind us contacting you to offer these options:
Would you be happy for a research nurse to measure your blood pressure once or twice (at your GP Practice, or at your home if you prefer, outside working hours if that’s easier)?
I am happy to be invited to an appointment to have my blood pressure taken. This invitation will be sent 6 months after I joined the study, and again at 12 months after I joined the study. I can choose whether the appointment is at home or at my GP Practice. 

q Yes			q No

Would you be happy to let us look at your relevant medical notes?

I am happy for relevant sections of my medical notes to be looked at by individuals from the research team, where it is relevant to me taking part in this research. 

q Yes			q No

Name: ____________________   Signature: ________________   Date: ___________
PLEASE RETURN THIS PAGE IN THE FREEPOST ENVELOPE, and keep the copy for your information.
Even if you are only able to agree to one of these options, it will really help our study. It might seem strange, but it is just as important for us to follow-up the people who have withdrawn from the study as it is to follow those who are taking part. If you would like to talk to someone about the study or these options, you can call our researcher, Kate Morton, on 02380 592234 or 02380 591751.
 If you would prefer not to be invited to an appointment or for your records to be reviewed, it is of course absolutely fine and will not affect your care in any way. 
Thank you very much for all your help with HOME BP, we really appreciate your support,
Yours sincerely

